
Public Service Announcement (PSA)
Long-Term Service Awards ceremony in Kinngait

March 25, 2024
Across Nunavut, Kinngait

The Honourable David Joanasie, MLA for South Baffin and Human Resources Deputy
Minister Kristie Cronin will be in Kinngait on March 27, 2024, to present Long-Term Service
Awards honouring employees with five, 10 and 15 years of service for the period of 2020 to
present.

The Long-Term Service Awards recognize eligible employees who continuously serve without
an interruption to their record of employment. The recognition is provided in five-year
increments of continuous service.

The event is part of a series of community visits across Nunavut. A gala will be held later this
year to honour long-term employees with 20, 25, 30, 35, 40, and 45-plus years of continuous
public service.
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Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca.
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